
Licensing Hearing 13 May 2024 - Adjourned to 3 June 2024 and 

further adjourned to 4 June 2024 at 3.00pm at West Offices 

14 Clifford St  

Additional information provided by the Licensing Manager 
 
 
Please disregard paragraph 15, on page 23 of the hearing report, I 
can confirm that 14 Clifford Street is located within the cumulative 
impact assessment area, Section 9 of the Statement of Licensing 
Policy, which deals with Cumulative Impact is attached.   

 

 
 


